
 Ector County Independent School District 
 Odessa, Texas 
 
 Memorandum 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL TO ACCEPT A PROPOSAL FOR THE 

LAMAR ELEMENTARY SCHOOL ACCESS CONTROL SYSTEM 
 
DATE: November 18, 2008 
  
 
The district received five responses to the Request for Proposal for the Lamar Elementary 
School Access Control System.  Attached for your information is a summary of the criteria 
used to evaluate the proposals. 
 
 
 ********************  
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees accept Secure Net’s proposal for the Lamar 
Elementary Access Control & Video Surveillance System as presented. 
 
 ******************** 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Hector Mendez,     Tonya Tillman, 
Superintendent of Schools   Assistant Superintendent 

for Business Operations 


